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Los Angeles-based Top Agent Jenny Segovia 
has seventeen years of experience helping buy-
ers and sellers achieve the American dream. 
As owner of Segovia Real Estate Group, 
Jenny has built a solid business on excellent 
ethics, honesty, and a true desire to be of ser-
vice. Her extensive knowledge, coupled with 
her deep faith in Jesus Christ, has ensured that 
her many clients are in good hands when they 
choose to work with her. 

Jenny has been working in the real estate field 
since the tender age of seventeen, when she 
was hired to be the receptionist for another 
Broker’s company. “I would just answer the 
phone and run errands for him,” she recalls. 
Soon, however, she began helping out in more 
substantial ways, like open houses and even-
tually reviewing contracts. “When I turned 
twenty-four,” says Jenny, “he told me it was 
time to get my license, so I did. He also paid for 
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my real estate school and license fees.” When 
that Broker left the industry, he bequeathed 
to Jenny his entire client roster. Success was 
almost instantaneous for Jenny, bolstered by 
her wise decision to advertise on the number 
one Hispanic Christian radio station in Los 
Angeles, something she continues to do to 
this day, and which has contributed to massive 
brand recognition. Opening her own business 
in 2016, and currently overseeing a team that 

includes two buyer’s agents –both of whom 
service only Jenny’s buyers - she continues to 
reap the benefits of her solid work ethic and 
true servant’s heart.

While there are many practical reasons for 
Jenny’s success, perhaps the most significant 
one would be the empathy she demonstrates 
towards her clients. “I see how many of my 
clients struggle to get their down payment 
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together, or save up for closing costs,” she 
says. “Based on that, I always like to give 
back to them. I’ll come back to them a couple 
weeks after we close, and if they need some-
thing, like an appliance, or furniture, or items 
for their home, I’ll give them that gift.” Jenny, 
in keeping with her Christian values, will also 

tithe to churches, ministries, and non-profit 
organizations ten percent of her commission, 
an act of unparalleled generosity in an often 
heartless industry.

Another factor that has endeared Jenny to her 
clients is the clear and consistent communi-
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cation she provides, another trait that is often 
sorely missing in the real estate industry. “My 
team and I call our clients not only when it’s 
good news, but we also communicate with 
them when tensions are high, when they’re 
not happy, just to help them through any prob-
lems they might be having,” says Jenny. 

Jenny’s clients deeply appreciate her, as is 
made evident by the countless glowing testi-
monials she has received, including this one 
from Zillow.com, on which site she holds a 
perfect five-star rating: “Jenny Segovia is an 
amazing, compassionate, caring agent. I am 
so thankful for her hard work in helping me 
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sell my three-unit building for the highest 
price and to the most qualified buyer. Jenny 
is a true professional, making sure her cli-
ents receive the best of service, maintaining 
proper and consistent communication, and 
accurately advising in real estate practices.”

When she’s not working, Jenny enjoys 
spending time with her two daughters and 

her lovely puppy. Looking to the future, 
Jenny’s plans are simple: to continue to 
grow her business, possibly add some new 
team members, and to continue providing 
amazing customer service to her many 
grateful clients in the City of Angels.  “My 
clients always remember the service and 
the honesty my team gives them,” says 
Jenny.

 
 

For more information about Jenny Segovia,  
please call 818-378-9022 or  

email Jenny@SegoviaRealEstate.com


